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“For We Are Labourers Together With God” 

I Corinthians 3:9 Daniel and Michelle Jones 

July 23, 2013 – Bethesda Mexico, Bethesda McAllen  

Missionaries since 1977 

Dear Praying Friends,     

In this letter we want to highlight our two main works, on both sides of the border.   

Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church in Mexico, Pastor Juan de Dios Garza (pictured                                        

to the right with me).  Their evangelistic crusades were a great success, with 257 souls                                   

saved and a big increase in Sunday School.  When we left the church in his hands, they                               

were averaging around 350 in Sunday School.  After these crusades, they reached a high of                                  

468 and averaged over 400 in the month of June!  Please keep this work in your prayers.                                                          

They just had their annual Vacation Bible School, with wall to wall children and adults                                

and a high of over 300 with 28 souls saved!   There are 9 other VBS going on this summer                                 

that are from the missions from this great church.                                   

Pray for Joel Sáncehz, the young man that was                              

getting further training with us.  He had to go back                                      

home due to kidney stones in both kidneys!    

Bethesda Baptist Church in McAllen:  In the                              

month of June, we averaged  39, with some of our                                                                 

folks out on vacation.  We had a great father’s day                              

service with over 40 in attendance.  The picture to the                                               

      

           left is of the fathers present that day.  The church took on 

           another missionary in June and we now have 3 missionaries!  

           A total of 8 graduated from our first discipleship classes, and 

           several more are awaiting us to start it up again!  We now have 

           our first ushers, and several that help count the offerings and 

           some volunteers that do the decoration of the church too!  

           Please pray that God will provide for us a place of our own 

           (our rent is high) and more folks who will be willing to 

           participate in the services.  Most of all, pray that God would 

           use us to reach many souls for His cause, baptize them, and 

           disciple them to go out and do what He has commanded. 

Medical News About Michelle:  Michelle is doing better with her asthma and her migraines and is undergoing treatment 

for her sleep apnea.  Some of the medications have caused her to gain weight and have high blood pressure.  Please pray 

that this will get under control.  


